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Basketballs available at Florence Library 
 

[Florence, WI]- Florence County Library and Health Department have partnered to provide 
basketballs for free use during these mild temperatures.  The basketballs can be signed out during 
regular library hours for the community.  One aim of the Florence County Community Health 
Improvement Plan is to ensure all adolescents reach optimal health and wellness for successful 
progression into adulthood. Creating equitable access to healthy activities supports this goal. 
 
Lacey Enders, a Bachelor of Science - Nursing student, is completing her community health clinic 
internship with the health department over her Winter break. She attended Florence high school 
where she played basketball, softball and volleyball. Lacey is providing the library with the 
basketballs.  
 
For more information, contact the Health Department at 715-528-3426, located in the Courthouse 
at 501 Lake Avenue or visit our Facebook or website at  http://www.florencecountywi.com/ . The 
health department is located on the second floor, 501 Lake Avenue in the Florence County 
Courthouse, open Monday through Thursday from 8:30a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Need health insurance?  
Visit access.wi.gov to see if you qualify for benefits. 
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